## Heard, Julia

**From:** Office of the MSU Provost oprovost@montana.edu>

**Sent:** Thursday, May 20, 2021 9:07 AM **Subject:** BioRAFT - Chemical Inventory Program



## Office of the Provost

Dear MSU Faculty and Staff,

To ensure safety and compliance of all faculty, students and staff, we are requesting that each laboratory complete and maintain a chemical inventory in Bioraft by the start of the fall 2021 semester.

Safety & Risk Management (SRM) maintains a chemical inventory through a third-party inventory system called BioRAFT. This chemical inventory is used to maintain compliance with federal, state, and local regulations and to assist emergency personnel in the event of an accident or incident. In addition, the chemical inventory may be used to develop laboratory specific SOPs and procedures assisting with safety and compliance.

Instructions on how to use and navigate Bioraft can be found here: https://www.montana.edu/srm/bioraft/bioraftchemtracker.html

Please contact Ryan Brickman @ <a href="mailto:ryan.brickman@montana.edu">ryan.brickman@montana.edu</a> if you have any questions or require assistance regarding implementation.

We appreciate your support and contribution in maintaining a safe and compliant learning environment and workplace at MSU. Thank you and have a great day!

Robert Mokwa, MSU Provost & Executive Vice President

con Ra

Jason Carter, MSU Vice President of Research, Economic Development & Graduate Education

Office of the Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost

Montana Hall | P.O. Box 172560 | Bozeman, MT 59717-2560

www.montana.edu | provost@montana.edu | 406-994-4371